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Copy of Punjab Government letter No. 1980-GII-58/31343, dated the 16th/25¢th April, 1958, from
Chief Secretary to Government, Punjab, to all Heads of Depit. etc. ete.

Subject '—Procedure to be followed for selection of officersfofficials for promotion to higher posts
greater emphasis on Merit than on Seniority.

I am directed to invite a reference to Punjab Government circular letter No. 9129-G-56/
3964, dated the 4th{17th September, 1956, on the subject noted above and to say that the words,
‘Subordinate Services Selection Board’ and ‘Board’ occuring in line 4 and 5 respectively of sub
para 2(1) thereof may be considered to have been deleted.
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